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Our ref: KLK/LCD  
 
08 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Late Bus 
 
Due to a few individual incidents over the past few weeks on the late bus all students that are 
using the bus to get home will need to show their bus pass. In addition to this, students must 
be in either school uniform or school PE kit following their after-school activities, staff will 
supervise this. The only exception to this is non-school uniform days. 
 
To be clear, only students that have a valid bus pass are permitted to use the school 
transportation and it must not be used by students who do not have a pass but wish to get to 
a house of a friend or into Whiteley. I am sure that you will understand that this is important 
to ensure the safe transportation of our students at the end of the day. 
 
This will be with immediate effect, we will be turning students away who do not have a bus 
pass, so please do speak to your son/ daughter about this at home so they are clear on the 
situation, tutors will discuss in school too. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Kent 
Vice Principal 
 
 


